
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Marcia.Adams@scdmv.netMarcia.Adams@scdmv.net
CC: David Elwartdelwart@scprt.com

Date: 3/25/2007 10:09:47 AM
Subject: FW: update B&C B - CIO issues doc.

Attachments: B&CB - CIO issues.doc

Marcia -

Attached is some feed back from our Technology Services Director, David Elwart. I'm sure David would be more than happy 
to discuss any of his thoughts with you.

Also - I received your phone message from last week -was out of the office but will call you Monday.

Thanks!
Amy

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff
SCPRT

From: David Elwart
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2007 2:21 PM
To: Amy Duffy
Subject: update B&C B - CIO issues doc.

Amy,

I made a couple of corrections to the document.

David

David Elwart
Chief Information Officer 
South Carolina Department of 
Parks, Recreation and Tourism 
1205 Pendleton St.
Room 502
Columbia, SC 29201 
(803) 734-0184 Desk 
(803) 479-7351 Cell 
delwart@scprt.com 
www.DiscoverSouthCarolina.com
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